
 
 

Alsager Food Bank 

Community Support Centre 

5A Lawton Road 

Alsager 

ST7 2AA 

Tel:07743659906 

alsagerfoodbank@aol.co.uk 

                          21st October 2022 

Dear  Highfields School, 

To all of you who have kindly donated to your Harvest Festival collection for Alsager Food Bank we 

would like to say a big THANK YOU. We have had amazing support from many Churches and Schools 

in the area, in what is a very difficult time for everyone, during this 'cost of living crisis'. We are 

unsure of demand over the winter ahead as we may see people coming forward for food parcels who 

have never needed to visit a Foodbank before.      

Please continue to remember that we are there for those in need and contact us through our referral 

system if you need help. Accepted referral methods: 

 Via CAMHS (Child and Adolescent Mental Health Services) 

 Via GP or Health Professional 

 Via Jobcentre Plus 

 Via Early Years setting 

 Via School 

 Via College or post-16 provider 

 Via Children’s Social Care 

 Via Adult Social Care 

 Via Cheshire East Housing Options Team 

 Via Voluntary Agencies 

 Via Youth Offending Team and/or Youth Prevention Team 

 Via Youth Support Service 

 Via Local Area Churches 

We can only meet the needs of people in crisis with the help from the community – For the 

Community by the Community 

Thanks for your kindness 

Tracey Abbott 

FoodBank Co-ordinator  
Alsager Community Church - registered charity 1052554 


